
Project Update: December 2012 
 
Our team has visited six schools in December 2012 to create awareness about the 
importance of local seagrass beds and how it support local fishery, insisting conservation. 
 
The name of schools are: 
 

1. Mallipattinam Middle School 
2. Mallipattinam Primary School 
3. Chinnamanai Middle School 
4. Sethubhavachatram Primary School 
5. Pillyarthidal Middle School 
6. Sarabendrarajan Pattinam Primary School. 

 
For primary schools, our team spends more time on describing what is seagrass, and how 
fishes living and breeding there.  As a follow up, we will conduct drawing competitions on 
local seagrass species in these schools in January 2013. 
 
A total number of 636 students were participated in our seagrass awareness events, which 
is more than the planned project objective (500 students). 
 
This number can be verified/measured by counting number students standing in each group 
photo of schools.  We are also ready to send the copy acknowledgement letters from school 
head masters, if you need. 
 

 
Mallipattinam Middle School; Mallipattinam Primary School & Chinnamanai Middle School
  

 
Sethubhavachatram Primary School;  Pillyarthidal Middle School & Sarabendrarajan 
Pattinam Primary School 
 
 


